
 

 

Sensitivity: Public (C4) 

HZL/2025-26/SECY/42                                                                    July 09, 2025 
  
  
BSE Limited Na�onal Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor Plot No., C/l, G Block 
Dalal Street, Fort Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai – 400 001 Mumbai – 400 051 
  
Kind Attn: General Manager – Department  
of Corporate Services 

Kind Attn: Head Listing & Corporate 
Communication 

  
Scrip Code: 500188 Trading Symbol: “HINDZINC” 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
Sub: Clarification/Confirmation on news items appearing in “Media/Publication” 
 
This is with reference to clarification / confirmation on news item sought by BSE Limited and National 
Stock Exchange of India Limited dated July 09, 2025, with respect to recent news item which 
appeared in the “www.cnbctv18.com” dated July 09, 2025, captioned “Vedanta, HZL shares fall up 
to 8% after short seller alleges 'material discrepancies' in financials.” 
 
We wish to inform you that the Company has already filed an intimation in this regard with the Stock 
Exchange(s) vide Letter No. HZL/2025-26/SECY/41. 
 
We wish to reiterate that the Company is and will continue to comply with SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and keep the stock exchange(s) duly informed of all 
material information / events, including price sensitive information(s), in accordance with the 
applicable provisions. 
 
You are requested to take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Hindustan Zinc Limited 
 
 
 
 
Aashhima V Khanna 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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